
Board of Health Meeting 

Emergency Remote Participation Meeting 

May 08, 2020 

 

Present: Tyler Nims, Chairman, Mark MacDonald, Vice Chair, Paul Armstrong, Clerk, Gary Russell, 

Assistant Director, Jane Landry, COVID-19 Nurse, Robert Galvin, Town Counsel, Phil Tavares, Chief 

of Police,  Harbor Master, John Nash, IT, Patrick Brennan, Marina, John Taylor 

The Board of Health Meeting opened at 8:30 a.m. 

Mr. Galvin opened with reading the revised Marina Guidelines.  Mr. Nims had concerns about marinas 

policing themselves.  It was pointed out that the harbor master and Captain of the port would be additional 

eyes.  Mr. MacDonald added that the public has no problem calling to report infractions and that the town 

has to remain consistent and have rules similar to the Governor’s regarding the opening of golf courses.  

The Board of Health approved the revised marina guidelines. 

 Based on the Governor’s order to open golf courses, Marshfield is opening golf courses with conditions as 

noted under update #29 (see attachment).  It was discussed that the golf courses as the marinas will police 

themselves; each establishment will delineate security personnel for the task with visits from the Board of 

Health.  Mr. Galvin also pointed out that the Board of Health does respond to complaints when the public 

calls.  Mr. MacDonald and Mr. Nims voted to accept the new guidelines, Mr. Armstrong abstained. 

The Board said to send the new marina and golf course guidelines out to the marinas and golf courses as 

well as post it to the town’s web site.  This was done this day. 

Meeting adjourned. 

 

 

 

 

 


